
Dear Baileys Harbor Residents, 

 

Beginning at the December meeting, the Planning Commission will begin the process of amending and 

updating the Comprehensive Plan for the Town of Baileys Harbor.  This process considers the existing 

conditions and assesses the future vision statement created for the following topical 

elements:  Agricultural, natural, and cultural resources, land use, housing and economic development, 

transportation, utilities and community facilities, and intergovernmental cooperation.  The process 

concludes with a review of the Town’s implementation plan related to these elements. 
  
The Planning Commission strongly encourages respectful citizen input throughout this process.  To this 

end, the Commission has set aside December’s meeting to identify and discuss current issues and 

opportunities within Baileys Harbor.  Subsequent meetings will address and explore individual elements.   
  
Planning Commission meetings currently take place via Zoom.  To receive the agenda and a link to 

meetings, please contact your Town Clerk at admin@baileysharborwi.org or sign up for the Town of 

Baileys Harbor mailing list at the government website:  www.baileysharborwi.org    

 

For further questions regarding the Comprehensive plan please reach out to Plan Commission members, 

contacts listed on the Town website.  
 

Thank you  
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